
           
     

   
                                         
                                 
                     
 
                                               

                                          
       

 
                                 

                             
 
                                          
                                           
 

 
   

 
 
 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Wendy 
Sent: 26 November 2017 22:24 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Clennon Valley Green Space designation 

Green Space designation for Clennon Valley.. 
please email: neighbourhood.plans@torbay.gov.uk 

I wish to support the designation of Clennon Valley as a Local Green Space (LGS) in accordance with the proposals in 
the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and wish to express my concern that the proposed designation has been objected 
to by the Torbay Development Agency on behalf of Torbay Council. 

I have lived in the area for over 40 years and watched the valley grow into the place of beauty and tranquility it is 
today. It is constantly used by many people for walking, watching the wildlife, and as a place to escape from the 
stresses of modern living. 

Clennon Lakes are maintained by an enthusiastic band of volunteers and the improvements which have been made 
in recent years, have brought many rare and interesting species of birds to the area. 

The velopark is an added dimension and a place for people to get exercise in the fresh air. The Saturday morning 
park run is always well supported and the loss of this unique green space would only be detrimental to the whole of 
Torbay. 

Wendy Forman 
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